Echunga Golf Club – Active Club Program Application, September 2019

Financial statement explained
The most recent financial statement is for 2017/2018. Unfortunately the statement for 2018/2019 is still not ready. The Treasurer will be able to supply the new one when it is available.
The Treasurer’s reports to the Management Committee for both July and August 2019 are attached as supporting documents (August FYTD omitted as it is the same as July 2019)
The Treasurer (Jarrad David-Smith) can be contacted directly by email if required
Jarrad.David-Smith@bendigoadelaide.com.au

Eligible Projects
Junior Development Program
[bookmark: _GoBack]Sporting equipment: golf clubs, kit bags, portable training aids, orange markers (for our short course)
The club has structured junior clinics every month that are free and even include a sausage sizzle and drink. Volunteers run all aspects of this clinic. Our main drawback is the inability to provide enough clubs for all beginner juniors who attend
Uniforms: for the Advanced juniors for training and to wear while representing the club
The advanced juniors, those who show aptitude and enthusiasm for the game, play the course after the clinic to practice their skills. We hold extra on-course training sessions with these juniors during the warmer months and in the lead up to events. We encourage them to participate in GolfSA junior programs by paying for some of their entrance fees and by actively hosting events at our club. The beginner juniors will be able to see the uniform and aspire to being in the advanced group. 
Coach/Official Training and Development NOT required: we are fully supported by GolfSA who reimburse the cost of training of our Community Golf Instructors
Medical equipment
Automatic External Defibrillator
To provide a safe environment for our families. The club has one located at the clubhouse but players and their caddies may be over 1km away (by road). We would like to have another one located at the greenkeepers shed which would halve the distance to the emergency equipment from the furthest areas of the course.


Thank you for your consideration of our application.
Sincerely,
Esther Burt
Junior Coordinator
Echunga Golf Club

